
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Car Enthusiasts,   
 
You are invited to be a vendor at the 15h Annual Winter Swap Meet to be held Saturday, March 1, 2025, 
at the Washington County Fair Grounds located at 922 Front Street, Marietta, Ohio.   Attached is the 2025 
registration form.  Please complete, include check, and return to address on form.  
 
The meet is focused on antique car parts, particularly Model A, Model T, and early Dodge, Chevrolet or 
Ford parts.  We are looking for vendors that sell new and used parts, cars or anything car related, such as 
antique signs, oil cans or gas pumps.  Vendors must sell antique car related parts and accessories.  Vendors 
are not permitted to sell fireworks, firearms, or food. Vendors must get prior approval before selling raffles 
or other items that may compete with other club services offered at the Swap Meet.   
 
Vendor space is limited and has sold out the last few years.  Space is first come, first serve, and you will 
receive a confirmation letter when vendor application is accepted.  If you are a new vendor, I ask that you 
make notes on the back of your registration form or call us, and tell us what type of antique car parts you 
are bringing.  Please send photos of cars for sale in advance to oldcarboy23@gmail.com.  This helps with 
advertising and answering the many phone calls from the public we receive about what will be at the Swap 
Meet.    
 
It is recommended you preregister for table rentals, but it is ok to rent once on-site.  Tables for rent are 
$10.00 each.  
 
Vendor setup is 3:00-7:00 P.M. Friday or early 5:30-7:00 Saturday morning.  It is recommend to come on 
Friday so you are able to drive in to building and unload.  You will not be able to drive into building on 
Saturday morning.  All prepaid vendor spaces will be held until 7:00 AM Saturday and then will be sold 
unless prior arrangements are made.  No promises of specific spaces. 
Doors open to the public at 7 A.M. Saturday morning, so you need to have all your merchandise carried in 
before 7 A.M.  Public admission is $5.00 per person, and children 12 and under are free.   
 
For registration, contact Norm Bailey at 740-538-0023 or at oldcarboy23@gmail.com.  For other event 
information, contact Nelson Logan at 1-740-373-5036 or at nlogan@suddenlink.net.  
 
We hope you come and visit us in Washington County, Ohio.  Come indulge yourself and discover our 
picturesque riverboat town, where the past peacefully resides with the present.  Whatever the season, you 
can count on finding interesting places, friendly people, and exciting events that will make your trip 
memorable.  For more information about the area, go to www.mariettaohio.org.   
 
If you are planning to bring an old car for sale and have pictures, please email to oldcarboy23@gmail.com 
so we can use for advertising.   
 
We hope you can join us for this event.   
 
Sincerely,  

Nelson Logan 

Country Roads T & A Club, 
   Chapter of   
The Model  T Ford Club International 


